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Issue 58, 16th July 2021  

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the hap-

penings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the progress of  

projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside of town 

boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

The covid centre ablution block in Kiluufi hospital of Auki Malaita Province is almost in the final stage of completion. By 

next week workers will put up the roofing iron follow by plastering interior and exterior of the building. Full completion is 

expected at the end of this month.  

Covid centre ablution block in Kiluufi Hospital  

Auki clinic ablution block  

Work has started last week for the construction of Auki clinic ablution block. 

So far work is progressing well on the foundation stage.  

Progress of Gizo Jetty  

Flooring of Gizo jetty deck has been completed. Currently workers are working 

on railings. Over the coming days they will do the painting and other final 

touches of the jetty 



News/ Announcements.  

1. One of our Honiara PMU staff Eddie Meke lost his father this week. On behalf of the Project Manager, staff and all our volunteers we sent our deepest 

condolence to his family during this difficult time.  

2. A Malaysian national has tested positive for COVID-19.The infected person is a crew member of a logging carrier vessel that is currently anchored outside 

of Gizo town in the Western Province. 

3. Staff at the Ministry of Agriculture and Livestock (MAL) have joined citizens both in Honiara and across the country in the fight against COVID-19 by taking 

their Covid-19 vaccination.  

4. The seven people feared dead after their boat failed to reach their destination were found safe and well. Police in Buala, Isabel Province, confirmed that the 

seven missing people managed to paddle back to safety after their fuel run out..  

Work on the Black town footpath at Noro has started. Currently workers 

are working on digging the trances  and alignment ahead of form work next 

week.  

Noro –Black Town Footpath  

Agape Road - West Honiara 

The Agape concrete road has reached the main entrance near the main 

road. Workers as of next week will work on the second lane of the road. It 

is expected that full completion will be at the end of this month.  

Titinge 2 footpath 

Titinge 2 footpath has finally landed at the bottom of the hill. Currently workers 

are working on the final  section. By next week there will be railings. So far resi-

dents living there are very excited on their new footpath. 

Honiara ISDT batch 54  

Honiara PMU is currently conducting batch 54 of ISDT training for participants of 

Henderson,  Vura, Bahai, king George,  GBR and Mbokana.  


